
From: Miller, Stacy A Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 7:53:51 PM 
To: Mike Pfeiffer <mpfeiffer@iccsafe.org>; Greg Wheeler <gwheeler@ICCSafe.ORG>; Dominic Sims 
<DSims@iccsafe.org> 
Cc: Staloch, Ken M. Havey, Kim W  
Subject: 2021 IECC Code Development Process  
  
Dear ICC leadership: 
  
The City of Minneapolis received email notification that the 2021 IECC voting process is being 
questioned. As a city we have strengthened our ICC membership in recognition that the ICC’s building 
codes and standards are central to protecting people’s health and safety in the built environment. Our 
sustainability office sets energy policy and funds programs to promote efficiency in our city’s homes and 
buildings. Highly efficient, resilient buildings are a component of health and safety, and we are pleased 
to have increased our participation in the ICC’s voting process this cycle. 
  
ICC is the single most recognized organization for the development of model codes. Our jurisdiction, like 
thousands of others, relies on ICC as the starting point for modern building safety codes that help 
ensure the engineering of safe, sustainable, affordable and resilient structures. While the outcome of 
the 2021 IECC may have surprised some stakeholders, it speaks to your organization’s relevance that 
more members in public service are taking the time to join, be validated, and vote in favor of buildings 
that contribute to a cleaner, more energy efficient future.  
  
In order to preserve the integrity of the ICC voting process, City of Minneapolis encourages ICC to 
uphold the outcome of the recent vote. 
  
Thank you for your leadership. 
  
Stacy Miller, on behalf of:  
  
Kenneth Staloch 
Building Official 
City of Minneapolis – Community Planning and Economic Development 
250 S 4th St 
Minneapolis, MN 55415 
612-673-5253  
  
Mr. Kim W. Havey, LEED AP, AICP 
Director, Sustainability 
Office of the City Coordinator 
350 South 5th Street, Room 315M 
Minneapolis, MN 55415 
612-673-3666 
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